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A note regarding ON DEMAND
TUTORING: Students- please be polite

to your tutors. There is an actual
person on the “On Demand Tutoring”
platform. The service is there to help
you, but we need to treat the tutors
with kindness and respect. Show

them what a great school we have! 

Letter of Intent to Return for
the 2025-2026 School Year

Don’t forget to save your students
spot for the 2025-2026 school year! 

The Letter of Intent were sent via
email to families on Monday,
February 3rd and needs to be

completed no later than February
28th or your student will not have a

spot at Albuquerque Aviation
Academy next year! If you have

questions, please email our registrar,
Ms. Jenny at

jhimes@abqaviation.com

DO NOT FORGET

Girls Volleyball Season is Here!

All girls in grades 8th-12th can
participate.

We will have open gym this Friday 2/14
from 3:30-5:30. Tryouts are Wednesday

2/19 from 5:30-7:30. If you have any
questions, please contact Mr. Dixson at

mdixson@abqaviation.com

Go Falcons!

... but you can use this time to catch up in Edgenuity
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Important Dates to Remember:

1/21-3/7/2025 Access for ELLs Testing
2/17/2025 President’s Day - NO SCHOOL

2/21/2025 2:00-3:30 Open House for Prospective
Students and Families

3/28/2025 12:00-2:00 Middle School Dance *Note the
Change in Date Due to Scheduling Conflict

         

This Week’s Essential:
Have you heard your kiddo talking about our Weekly Essential?

When offered food, take only your fair
share. 

Click HERE to Watch Weekly News and
Interviews from the Albuquerque

Aviation Academy Student Council 

Congratulations to our Girls Basketball
Teams! They did amazing for their

introductory season!

Archery! BLUE WALL STRONG!!

Our archery team had two competitions this last weeked!  In Rio Rancho, the middle school took first place and high
school took third place. High school boys Matthew Tessman placed second, and Wyatt Otero placed third. High school

girls, Matalena Portillos placed second, and Shiloh Carter placed sixth. Middle school boys, Gabriel Montoya Felix placed
second, Evan Gordon placed fourth, and Moises Portillos placed fifth. For middle school girls, Rhiannon Ramos placed

first, and Alli Floyd placed fourth.

                                                      At the tournament down in Deming, middle school 
                                                     placed second, and high school placed second. High 
                                                       school boys, Diego Sanchez placed second, Wyatt 
                                                     Otero placed fourth, and Matthew Tessmann placed 
                                                    eighth. For high school girls, Shiloh Carter place third, 
                                                      and Lena Portillos placed fourth. For middle school 
                                                   boys, Jackson Palmer placed ninth. For middle school 
                                                                    girls Rhiannon Ramos placed eighth.

AWESOME JOB, FALCONS! Good luck this weekend at the State 3D Tournament at the fairgrounds across the street
from the Lujan building!! All are welcome to attend!
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https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeXt8k8vO3pg6G8pxTw_j2SPgYZHIt9VoGmN21-Nol-FAx2kw/viewform?usp=sf_link









